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We received a surprise (and exciting) phone call 
from Michele Mendenhall. She has been approved 
for a kidney transplant! This has been a long and 
difficult journey for their family. Prayers have  
definitely been answered and are extremely  
appreciated. It is a wonderful gesture to be able  
to donate to someone that is in need.  

If you feel so moved, please check out the website 
following:  https://www.osuwexmedlivingdonor.org/. 
The phone number to reach the  
facility is 614/293-6724. Who knows –  
you may be someone’s perfect match.  


